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I do not support any measures that oppress voter turnout, make it more difficult to 

vote, restrict voter access. Mail in voting has been safe and secure for years and will 

continue to be as long as we keep the current corrupt leaders in Washington or off 

the voting process. Do not vote for this!!! 


